
FSHA Conference Scholarships Available 

 
In an effort to offer the opportunity to attend the 2018 FSHA Conference to all 

of our members, we are offering a limited number of registration fee 

scholarships. 

 

If you are interested in applying, please fill out the information below and  

mail to:  

Sandra Gallogly 

6112 Galleon Way 

Tampa, FL 33615 

Or 

Email:  ncsntampa@yahoo.com 

Application due by March 2, 2018 

Final Notification by March 16, 2018 

 
 

Name:__________________________________________________________________ 

 

Home Address:___________________________________________________________ 

                         

County:_________________________________________________________________ 

 

E-mail Address:__________________________________________________________ 

 

Phone Numbers:    Home:_____________________       Work:____________________ 

 

Employer:_______________________________________________________________ 

 

Reason you would like to receive this scholarship:  (100 words or less) 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

All scholarships winners will be obligated to work at the FSHA Booth/ Room 

Facilitator for two hours during the conference.  (You’ll meet lots of nice people!!)  


